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Go into the cyber school experience with a new sense of independent learning. What we mean is you are now responsible for ensuring your child attends school, completes and submits daily school work, and creating a successful schedule.  
Coming from a traditional brick and mortar school, one of the biggest lessons for students is realizing their day-to-day routine was now out the window. As parents, make sure you check up on your students’ progress to ensure success.
Don’t be Afraid to Reach Out
At DVCA, the teachers and staff are on your side in helping your child to be successful, and they provide you with multiple modes of communication with each team member. Whether emailing, chatting, calling, is your style, there’s always way to contact them. If you have a malfunction with your computer or any technology equipment don’t freak out.  Our in-house DVCA technician is just a phone call away at 570-296-1890.
Prepare for a Routine
At DVCA we found students to be most successful when they set up a routine.  Try to login in consistently and set up as schedule to follow.  Even though cyber school schedule is more flexible staying on a routine helps with success.

Create a Cheat Sheet

Post a page on your refrigerator with your child’s teacher’s names and contact info (or where it can easily be seen). Also, consider making a login and password page for younger children until they learn theirs.


Know Your Resources 

Remember, the school can help meet the needs for any special accommodations for special needs children. If your child is struggling more than is to be expected, reach out to your teacher to see what can be put in place to help your child be their best.
